

NEIL ABERCROMBIE GOVERNOR



STATE OF HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY

919 Ala Moana Boulevard, 4th Floor Honolulu, Hawaii 96814 JODIE F. MAESAKA-HIRATA DIRECTOR

MARTHA TORNEY
Deputy Director
Administration

JOE W. BOOKER, JR. Deputy Director Corrections

KEITH KAMITA Deputy Director Law Enforcement

No.			
INO.			

TESTIMONY ON HOUSE BILL 1012 HD1 RELATING TO THE DEPARTMENT OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL By

Jodie F. Maesaka-Hirata, Director Department of Public Safety

Senate Committee on Judiciary and Labor Senator Clayton Hee, Chair Senator Maile S.L. Shimabukuro, Vice Chair

Wednesday, March 16, 2011, 10:00 AM State Capitol, Conference Room 016

Chair Hee, Vice Chair Shimabukuro, and Members of the Committee:

The Department of Public Safety (PSD) supports House Bill 1012 HD1 that provides funding for State Law Enforcement efforts to ensure the safety and security of the 2011 Asia Pacific Economic Cooperation (APEC) Leaders Meeting. The Department of the Attorney General, has taken the lead in requesting funding for all State Law Enforcement.

Thank you for this opportunity to testify on this matter.